Press release: Attempted attack on
Palestinian Prime Minister: Statement

I am shocked to hear of the attack on Palestinian Prime Minister Hamdallah’s
convoy in Gaza this morning. I strongly condemn this attack, for which there
is no justification. My thoughts are with those who were injured, and I wish
them a speedy recovery.

The UK continues to support the return of the legitimate Palestinian
Authority to the Gaza Strip, and we encourage those involved to engage
constructively towards this objective. We urge non-violence, dialogue and
progress towards a sustainable reconciliation and an improvement in the
humanitarian situation in Gaza.
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